
Director Declaration   

6 October 2022 

London Stock Exchange Group plc (the “Company”) has been notified that Kathleen DeRose, Non-
Executive Director of the Company, will join the Board of Experian plc as an Independent Non-
Executive Director with effect from 1 November 2022.  

This notification satisfies the Company's obligations under paragraph 9.6.14(2) of the Listing Rules. 

--ENDS- 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 

Lucie Holloway/ Rhiannon Davies (Media) +44 (0)20 7797 1222 / newsroom@lseg.com 

ir@lseg.com Peregrine Riviere (Investors) 

 




